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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 

Dear parents/carers, 

We have reached the end of another incredibly busy term and I hope you 
are all looking forward to a relaxing break over the festive period.  Firstly, 
I want to say a big thank you for everyone who supported our Gwladys 
Street Christmas Fayre yesterday.  Thank you also to our parents, carers 
and staff for donating the prizes along with a number of local businesses 
and organisations that are known to the school: Everton In The Community, 
CER, Benchmark, Fresh As A Daisy and Cash For Kids.  I am pleased to an-
nounce that we raised just over £1500 at yesterday’s event.  Along with a 
further £590 raised by Mrs Smith-Gibbons (a Y1 parent) we have over 
£2000 which we will use to pay for transport to take our children off site 
for school trips.  

The raffle prizes were drawn this morning with the help of our wonderful 
Y6 pupils.  We received some lovely feedback regarding the fayre there-
fore we are hoping to have another in 2024.  If you can think of any ideas 
for stalls that were perhaps missing yesterday, we would really appreciate 
your feedback.  Mr Moore will send a ‘Google Form’ in the New Year to gath-
er your comments/ideas. 

The children enjoyed their Christmas parties today and we held our termly 
celebration assembly which all pupils attended from Nursery to Y6.  In as-
sembly, we gave out certificates for attendance, birthday cards and sang 
songs from our Christmas productions.  

In the Spring term, we will continue to think of ways that we can invite 
parent/carers into school, following our Monday class assemblies which we 
trialled in the Autumn term.  Mr Moore has organised ‘maths with my child’ 
sessions and further information has been circulated on Class Dojo. 

 We had an amazing response to our request for parent/carer volun
 teers and for those who expressed an interest, there is a meeting on 
 Monday 15th January 2024 with Mr Moore and Mrs Barry.  

 Finally, on behalf of the staff and governors, I would like to take this 
 opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and 
 we look forward to seeing you all in 2024.   

Best wishes, Ms Booth and Team. 








